
 

For Local 8 Members at Metropolitan Development Council 

March 12, 2021 
 

We have a tentative labor 
agreement! 
 
The OPEIU Local 8 Bargaining Team and MDC leadership are happy to 
announce that we have reached a tentative contract agreement. 
 
Both the Union team and the MDC management team kept open minds 
and understood the interests of each side, which has led to a very good 
contract that moves MDC strongly into the future and makes sure that 
employees are paid fairly. 
 
The Union will send out more information to membership regarding the 
specifics of the tentative agreement, informational meetings, and the 
ratification process.  Please watch your emails for more information. 
 
Big THANK YOU to the OPEIU Local 8 Bargaining Team – Doris Tucker, 
Elaine Tuisila and Leslie Liddle, OPEIU Local 8 Union Representative and 
to the MDC Management Team – Mieko Gray, Renee Larsen and Allan 
Jacobson, all from People Management 
 



Questions?  Contact Union Representative Leslie Liddle, 
Leslie@opeiu8.org 
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